WMACSA NEWSLETTER

Volume 2012-2013 Issue No. 5 January 2013

President - Mike McCaffrey Secretary - Mary Ann Lovejoy Vice President - Monique Wall Treasurer - Martin Wetzler Chief Information Officer - Bruce Donato



Washington Metropolitan Area Construction Safety Association – PO Box 524 – College Park, MD 21045–2801 Membership application available at WMACSA's website (www.wmacsa.com), at the door and attached to this newsletter

January's Meeting Preview

JSA's and JHA's

bν

Sissy Martin Lend Lease

January's Sponsor



Alliance Safety Council

Your 2012-2013 Officers

PRESIDENT

Mike McCaffrey

VICE PRESIDENT

Monique Wall

TREASURER

Martin Wetzler

SECRETARY

Mary Ann Lovejoy

CHIEF TECHNICAL OFFICER

Bruce Donato

Directions to Meeting

- Take 495/95 Towards College Park, MD
- Take exit 25B, Route 1 (Baltimore Avenue) towards College Park for 1.4 miles.
- After crossing over University Boulevard get in the left lane.
- After passing the traffic light at Greenbelt Road, look for the Clarion Inn.
- Turn into the parking lot or Berwyn Road See you on the 2nd floor!

Inside This Issue

January Meeting Preview	1
December Meeting Highlights	2
December New Business Topics	2
WMACSA 40th Anniversary Challenge	2

Meeting starts at 5:00 P.M.

Date: (second Wed. of Month) September to June
Time: 4:00 to 4:45 PM – Executive Board Meeting
5:00 to 6:00 PM – Monthly Business Meeting

6:00 to 6:30 PM - Dinner (Buffet style)

6:30 to 8:30 PM - Guest Speaker presentation

and Prize drawings

Where: Clarion Inn - College Park

8601 Baltimore Avenue

College Park, MD

Cost: \$23 per person with reservations

(\$23 at door)

Dues: \$10 per year

Reminder: Non-members are welcome, but <u>WMACSA is</u> charged by the Clarion Inn for each person in the room, and therefore we must in turn ask that everyone in attendance pay the \$23 charge. The charge includes a facility fee as well as the cost of dinner. Thanks for your cooperation and understanding.

BRING A GUEST

AND

YOUR GUEST WILL HAVE DINNER ON WMACSA!

(RSVP required, please)

Limit: One free guest per member per meeting

December's Meeting Highlights

- Welcome, introductions and new member's recognized-Standing ovation for our Marines...
- Officer reports
- Member Directories are available
- CEU's available
- MOSH/VOSH inspections are pushing eye wash stations and Hazcom
- No new job announcements
- Toys for Tots presentation from Christine and the Marines who provided a history of the charity
 - Total toys collected-500 plus additional cash/check donations! Nice work to everyone!!!!!!!

*WMACSA celebrates its 40th Anniversary!

Challenge: In the next two months (December and January), sign up a new member (never been a member in the past) and whoever brings in the most will get a prize in February.

December's New Business

- MACSC updates:
- May 9, 2013 at the Equestrian Center
 - Speaker Bruce Wilkinson-How you present Safety
 - Looking for sponsors
 - Applications are being accepted for potential speakers
 - Attendance drive-get the word out!

Thank you to our December Sponsor



There were raffles, donations, give aways, and more. A great time was had by all. Thank you for being the champion for the Toys for Tots drive again this year! It was wonderful!!!



50/50 Winner! \$113.00 was donated to the Toys for Tots drive by the winner-Joe Visqaitis. \$113.00 towards the Scholarship fund CONGRATULATIONS!



Votes to the membership

No votes were presented at this meeting.

Other Announcements

Please forward job openings that you would like WMACSA to share with the membership to Bruce Donato at bdonato@kafirstaid.com .

If you have a special announcement or know someone who deserves special recognition, please contact a WMACSA Board Member so we can include the information in the next newsletter.